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Mary Waters, Member At-Large      

2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 1340 Detroit, MI 48226     
 

                                     

 Memorandum 
             
 
To:  Salvador Salort-Pons 
  President & Chief Executive Officer 
  Detroit Institute of Arts 
 
From:  Mary Waters  
  Council Member at Large 
 
Date:  March 16, 2023 
 
Regarding: Detroit Institute of Arts (DIA Budget Hearing 10.00am 
______________________________________________________________________________  

 

Per the Grand Bargain Agreement entered with the City of Detroit on December 10, 2014, 
to date, how much of the owed $816,000,000 has been paid to City of Detroit for payment of pension 
claims?  
 
How many exhibits are expected to be hosted by the DIA for the FY 2023-2024  
  
How much paid from the “Foundation for Detroit’s Future” (FDF)?  
 
Regarding to employment, approximate how many employees does the DIA have to date. 
 
Are they any vacant positions that need to be filled for the FY. 
 
Approximately, how many volunteers do the DIA have. 
 
For the FY 2023-24 what is the approximate attendance and its projected revenue?  
  



On June 30, 2016, DIA Bd of Directors passed resolution to Extinguish the Grand Bargain Agreement 
(GBA) and pre-pay City of Detroit majority of Balance over 20 years? 

 
What is the average payment to City of Detroit and, what are estimated payments amount difference 
annually?  
    
What Cultural Programs does the DIA have specifically for DPSCD students?  
 
During the summer months, is there an opportunity for summer employment for DPSCD students as 
Interns and If so, what is the Comparison to Macomb and Oakland County Schools?  
  
What is the outreach process to recruit to DPSCD students and Residents for memberships?  
 

 Statement – DIA has a History of Entering into agreements, such as the Grand Bargain Agreement of 
2014 and then extinguishing agreement in 2016.  
 
CC: My Colleagues 
 Louise Jones, City Clerk’s Office 
 Gail Fulton, Mayors Office   

 

 


